Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Pesaturo, Armando (MDFR) [sarrn@miamidade.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 10:04 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: “*Infectious Diseases" and "'42 U.S.C. 300ff-131"

In reference to your request on additions to the list of infectious diseases for ERE personnel under Docket Number
NIOSH-219 | would like to submit my comment. Miami Dade Fire Rescue has been passively surveying a 2500 member
department for three years for post exposure development of diseases. The greatest active threat has been primarily
soft tissue infections of unknown origin which range from MSSA, MRSA and Staphylococcus Aureus . These organisms
have caused the greatest amount of time lost and cost to our department compared to all the other diseases combined.
If notification of MDRO’s is mandated by the Ryan White act this would create a foundation for today’s response as well
as include what seems to be the future threat to our healthcare system; to include the full spectrum of care from first
responders to final disposition from their hospital. If MDRO’s are included within the Ryan White Act as a required
reported disease we will be creating a pathway for information exchange that will give us the ability to be able to
document and initiate surveillance measures to protect our employee.

Respectfully,

Capt. Armando Pesaturo, RN, EMT-P
Infectious Control Coordinator

EMS Division

Miami-Dade Fire Rescue

"Always Ready - Proud to Serve”
786-331-4418

sarrn@miamidade.gov

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



